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For Immediate Release 

 

STATE REPRESENTATIVE ALEX ANDRADE AND CITY COUNCIL PRESIDENT 

JARED MOORE TO HOST PENSACOLA TOWN HALL MEETING AT NEWLY 

OPENED BAYVIEW COMMUNITY CENTER 

 

Pensacola, FL – Representative Alex Andrade and City Council President Jared Moore will be 

hosting a Town Hall Meeting discussing the Pensacola Bay Bridge and infrastructure projects in 

Pensacola. The meeting will be held on Thursday, January 28th from 6:00PM – 7:30PM at the 

newly built Bayview Community Center.  

 

The event will focus primarily on upcoming infrastructure projects in Pensacola and the status of 

repairs to the Pensacola Bay Bridge.  

 

“I want to thank Council President Moore for allowing us the opportunity to host one of the first 

official meetings in such a beautiful space. I look forward to working with the Council in the 

upcoming year to keep Pensacola going in the right direction. Even while we look forward, we 

both recognize that people are still struggling with the damage to the Pensacola Bay Bridge and 

we want to reassure everyone that we’re here to listen and to help.” Representative Andrade said.  

 

Representative Andrade and City Council President Moore will be prepared to answer any 

questions and follow up on issues brought up by those in attendance. The event is open to the 

public but capacity is limited to 60. 
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